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Templeton Extends Facilities Closures Through May 18th 
 
The Town of Templeton has extended the closure of all Town facilities to the general public 
through May 18, 2020 to coincide with the state’s extended date for such closures.  These 
closures first took effect on March 17th and were expanded to include all Town playgrounds on 
March 27th.   
 
Mr. Michael Currie, Chairman of the Board of Selectmen, said “Much of our staff remains on 
duty, or is working remotely where possible, to meet the community’s needs during this difficult 
time.”  He noted that a wide variety of applications people need such as building permits, birth 
certificates and the ability to pay a variety of registration fees and taxes are available on the 
Town’s web site at www.templetonma.gov.  Citizens in need of further assistance should email 
or call the particular office which would best answer their questions and the staff will respond as 
soon as possible.  Mr. Currie concluded by saying “I want to thank our citizens for their patience 
and understanding, encourage all to engage in the safe practices announced by the various health 
agencies, and wish all well during this unique challenge to the public’s health.”  
 
Citizens are urged to sign-up for CodeRed, the towns Community Notification System, on the 
Town’s web site or texting “templetonma” to 99411from your smart phone for periodic updates.  
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